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Brisbane Road Upgrade project  
Mooloolaba Transport Corridor Upgrade  
 

 Environment vandalism – trees lopped   

23-25 Brisbane Road (Brisbane Road/Walan Street/Hancock Street intersection)             
CCTV (Close Circuit Television) in place 
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All information contained in this communication is accurate at the time of distribution  
however works and dates are subject to change due to circumstances outside of Sunshine Coast Council’s control. 

Project update 
Newly planted trees and plants adjacent to 23-25 
Brisbane Road (Mooloolaba Medical Centre) at the 
Brisbane Road/Venning Street/Hancock Street 
intersection have been vandalised. 
 
The trees have been lopped with branches left on the 
ground or removed. Other vegetation has also been 
damaged. It is a criminal offence to damage vegetation.  
Close Circuit Television (CCTV) is in place at this 
intersection.  
 

Penalties  
Council has since replaced the trees and vegetation.  
If convicted of illegal damage people can face significant 
fines of up to $131,580 from Council and more if found 
guilty under the Queensland Environmental Protection 
Act.  

Report suspicious activity  
Council takes a very strong stance when it comes to 
environmental vandalism and has reported the matter to 
police to investigate.  
 
The community is encouraged to provide any 
information and report any anti-social behaviour to 
Queensland Police so they can respond accordingly.  
 
If you have any information or would like to report 
damages to Council-maintained property please contact 
our customer service team on the details below.  
 

Further information 
To contact Council’s project team directly  
Please email: mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au  
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